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Sandy Bradley  

 
 
  I am very concerned about the inadequacy of the existing highway infrastructure to 
support the increased traffic generated by seven additional households. The current 
access road is a narrow lane with no footpath and is frequently used by walkers and 
cyclists. The addition of more vehicles will inevitably lead to safety hazards, and 
increased pollution on Green Belt Land ! 
 




